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Weekly News – Wednesday 15th January 2020 
What’s on  
Thursday 16th January 2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. - Drop-in Session with Mrs Ford (Booking 

Required) 
Friday 17th January  9:00 a.m. Lions Class Assembly 
  
Monday 20th January Clubs start today 

6:00 p.m. - Governors meeting 
Tuesday 21st January  
Wednesday 22nd January  
Thursday 23rd January 2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. - Drop-in Session with Mrs Ford (Booking 

Required) 
Friday 24th January  

 
Lions Class Assembly 
Children in the Lions Class would like to invite their parents/carers to join them for their class assembly 
on Friday 17th January 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Drop-in sessions with Mrs Ford 
Throughout the spring term Mrs Ford will be available for drop-in sessions with parents who have 
matters they would like to come in and discuss. These will take place on Thursday afternoons 2.30 p.m.-
4.00 p.m. starting on Thursday 16th January. Please book via the School Office. 
 
Engineers Wanted 
Are you an engineer or do you have links to the engineering industry?  If the answer is YES, then we 
would be delighted to have your help and support as we are taking part in the Primary Engineer Leader 
Awards as part of our Science/ DT week in 2020.  If you are interested in helping us launch this to the 
children on Monday 9th March 2020 please contact school, via the office (office@wpa.education).   
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Hampers 
Thank you everyone for your kind contributions towards Christmas Hampers at the end of last term. 
Instead of sending in gifts for teachers you sent in just over £50 worth of donations which enabled 
us to create 2 rather lovely hampers and donate them to families in our community. 
 



Continued:- 
 
Parking 
Sadly, our neighbours continue to raise concerns about inconsiderate driving and parking outside the 
school at the start and end of the day. Please consider our local residents and the safety of our children 
when deciding where to park and how to turn your vehicles around. Reports have been received of cars 
blocking footpaths so that children are forced to walk on the road and cars using driveways to turn 
around which causes further obstructions on the footpath. The safety of our children is paramount 
and peaceful relationships with our neighbours are important to our community. Thank you for your 
support with this. 
 
Targeted teaching groups in years 1-4 
We have made some changes to some of the teaching groups this term in order to ensure that children 
have their needs met most effectively. Some children may be going to different teachers for some of 
their maths, phonics and spelling lessons. This enables teachers to plan activities that are carefully 
matched to the needs of the group and we have already seen this having a positive impact on children’s 
progress and confidence in the first week back. 
 
The Hideout 
We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Woodbridge has taken on the management of The Hideout 
 as an interim measure following Mrs Robertson’s departure. Mrs Hunter will also be working at the 
club to ensure that we have the correct adult : pupil ratios and our excellent provision continues. Mrs 
Woodbridge will now be the main point of contact for all enquiries regarding provision at The Hideout 
which includes both before and after school care. We have further plans for the continued development 
of The Hideout which we look forward to sharing with you in due course. 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
31st January                                          Whales Class Assembly 
14th February                                        Hawks Class Assembly 
17th to 21st February                             Half-Term 
6th March                                              Seahorses Class Assembly 
20th March                                            Tigers Class Assembly                             


